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K-CIAN s

From The
Principal’s Desk

It is great pride and pleasure that I present our
annual institutional newsletter ‘KCIAN’. KCIAN
is a reflection of the collective achievements,
growth and dynamic spirit of our institution.
The past year has been one of team work to achieve
long standing goals, transformation, resilience and
commitment towards nudging higher benchmarks.
Our students, teachers and staff have demonstrated
extraordinary dedication and creativity, rising to
meet the challenges with determination and grace.
The College achieved NAAC re-accreditation and
ISO 9001:2015 certification during this period.
Today, the College has more than 3200 students
hailing from all across the North East as well as
some other parts of the country. Academic results
have been very good over the years. For eg., 90%
students secured first class in B. Com. while 100%
secured first class in BBA last year. Varsha Bothra
secured first rank in the State in the H.S. Final
Examination 2023.

The College however also facilitates students with
an environment that enables them to identify their
latent talents in both scholastic and co-scholastic
domains so that they can hone their skills and
transform themselves into an enviable human
resource. Twelve Certificate Courses and
Counseling Sessions for CA are being offered
through the Department of Value Added
Education of the College. K. C. Das Commerce
College is a registered unit under MSME,
Government of India and a recognised Skill Hub
under the PMKVY 4.0. (Pradhan Mantri Kaushal
Vikas Yojana). The College is self-reliant in the

Information Technology sector to a large extent.
The IT-R&D Cell powers IT services of many
Colleges. Students should take more advantages
of all these services offered by the College.

From academic excellence to cultural and sporting
achievements as well as commitment towards
community outreach, the accomplishments featured
in this newsletter are a testimony to the hard work
and passion that define our College community. In
these pages one would find mention of innovation,
collaboration and perseverance. Whether it is the
success of students in competitions or academic
achievements of faculty members or, various
initiatives undertaken to foster a more inclusive and
supportive environment, each piece reflects the
values that we hold dear.

As we look forward to the future, let us continue
to build on the strong foundation we have laid,
striving towards greater heights of excellence and
impact. The coming days will be giving us more
opportunities to learn and experience new things
as we will be delivering the needful for NEP-2020.
We are committed to deliver the best possible in
this regard.

I extend my heartfelt thanks to everyone who
contributed to this newsletter and to those who
continue to make our College a place of learning,
growth and inspiration. May the coming year bring
more success and fulfillment.

Warm regards,

Dr. Hrishikesh Baruah
Principal
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